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December 6, 2023 

 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re: Unitil Energy Systems Inc. Request for Approval of Energy Efficiency Rates  

Effective January 1, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 On December 1, 2023, Unitil Energy Systems Inc. (“UES”) filed proposed Energy 
Efficiency rates for effect January 1, 2024. After filing, UES discovered that the charges listed for 
the Renewable Portfolio Standard (“RPS”) Charge (Supply Rate) under the TOU-EV-G1 rate on 
the clean version of Tariff Page 5-A were not correct. The charges were incorrectly listed as: 
 

Off-Peak kWh $0.00686 
Mid-Peak kWh $0.00686 
On-Peak kWh $0.00686 

 
However, the correct charges were listed on the redlined version of tariff Page 5-A as follows: 
 

Off-Peak kWh $0.00719 
Mid-Peak kWh $0.00719 
On-Peak kWh $0.00719 

 
In order to correct this error, UES is resubmitting its filing with a corrected copy of the clean 

version of Tariff Page 5-A. This version reflects the correct RPS charge (i.e., $0.00719) on both the 
clean and redlined versions of Tariff Page 5-A. In all other respects, the enclosed filing is unchanged 
from the December 1st filing. For ease of review, UES respectfully requests that the enclosed filing 
replace its December 1st filing in its entirety. 
 



Request for Approval of EE Rates 
December 6, 2023 
Page 2 of 2 
 
 
 

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew C. Campbell 
Senior Counsel 

 
 
Cc: Service List, DE 23-098  
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